
From:  Craig Flemming 
To: 'Elle Donnelley' <Elle.Donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
CC:  
Date:  7/23/2013 9:37 am 
Subject:  RE: Modifications to Hunter Valley Operations North  (DA  450-10-2003 Mod 4 - 
Tailings Emplacement) 
 
HI Elle, 
 
Council has considered that the modification does not necessitate a submission at this time Thank you for 
the opportunity afforded to Council. 
 
Regards, 
 
Craig Flemming 
Environment Manager 
Muswellbrook Shire Council 
PO Box 122 Muswellbrook NSW 2333 
 
 
From: Elle Donnelley [mailto:Elle.Donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au] 
Sent: Monday, 22 July 2013 10:45 AM 
To: Craig Flemming 
Subject: Fwd: Modifications to Hunter Valley Operations North (DA 450-10-2003 Mod 4 - Tailings 
Emplacement) 
 
Hi Craig, 
 
I am just following up on the below request for submissions - can you please confirm whether Council 
intends to make a submission? 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Elle 
 
Elle Donnelley 
Planner 
Mining & Industry Projects 
NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure | GPO Box 39 |  Sydney NSW 2001 
T 02 9228 6340  E elle.donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au<mailto:elle.donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
 
[cid:image001.png@01CE8788.40A94460] 
 
 
>>> Elle Donnelley 6/17/2013 3:20 pm >>> 
Modifications to Hunter Valley Operations North (DA 450-10-2003 MOD 4) 
Notification of Environmental Assessment 
 
 
 
 
 
Coal and Allied Pty Limited has submitted an application to modify its project approval for the above 
project. 
 
 



 
The proposed modification includes: 
·         construction and operation of a new fine coal reject emplacement area; 
·         use of an existing mine void for fine coal reject emplacement; and 
 
 *   a minor amendment to the project boundary. 
The Modification Application and Environmental Assessment (EA) will be on public exhibition from Friday 
21 June 2013 until Wednesday 10 July 2013. I have arranged for the proponent to supply you with a copy 
of the EA directly. These documents may also be viewed  on the Department's website 
(www.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au<http://www.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au>). 
 
 
I would appreciate it if you could make a copy of the EA available for inspection at your office during the 
exhibition period. 
 
I invite you to make a submission on the modification, including advice on recommended conditions of 
approval, by Wednesday 10 July 2013. 
If you have any enquiries on this matter please contact Elle Donnelley. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Elle Donnelley 
Planner 
Mining & Industry Projects 
NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure | GPO Box 39 |  Sydney NSW 2001 
T 02 9228 6340  E elle.donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au<mailto:elle.donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
 
[cid:image001.png@01CE8788.40A94460] 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential/privileged information. If 
you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. 
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of 
the Department. 
You should scan any attached files for viruses. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


